
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/4/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09058-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Thursday, September 4, 2025 11:07 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No 2025001 1 
FW: **URGENT *** Please Protect Floridians from Unfair FPL Rate Hikes 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20250011. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Thursday, September 4, 2025 11:01 AM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: **URGENT *** Please Protect Floridians from Unfair FPL Rate Hikes 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office 
for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Sorty Mejia <sorty@vluueproperties.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 8:28 AM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: **URGENT *** Please Protect Floridians from Unfair FPL Rate Hikes 

Dear Governor DeSantis, 

As one of your constituents and a voter who supported you, I am pleading with you to oppose the proposed FPL 
rate hikes. Since 2022, FPL has more than doubled its net income, earning $4.55 billion in 2023. Despite these 
record profits, FPL is pushing for residential bills to climb sharply — in some areas up to three times higher — 
while certain large commercial accounts are spared through lawsuit settlements and reduced rates. 

Governor, this feels deeply unfair. Families like mine are already struggling with Florida’s sky-high property 
taxes, soaring insurance premiums, and rising housing costs. Adding another crushing expense for electricity — 
especially while FPL is thriving financially — will push many residents over the edge. 

I voted for you because I believe in your promise to protect Florida families. I am asking you to use your 
leadership to stand with us against FPL’s greed and ensure affordability remains a top priority for our state. 
Please don’t let working families carry this burden while corporations benefit. 

Sincerely, 
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Sorty Mejia 

Thank you, 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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